
From:   Matthew Cheetham   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 26, 2021

Subject:   0630-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Sir,

    Good afternoon. APL has now received pre-coordination concurrence from AFTRCC (AFTRCC ICN
1265-21/8777) for frequencies 1475.5/1497.5/1524.0/1525.0 MHz. The AFTRCC coordination email has
now been uploaded to the FCC application.

Please let us know if you require additional information. Thanks,
Rob

------------------------------------------------------------
Dr. Robert Schmid
Johns Hopkins University Applied Physics Laboratory


